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Memo 
 
To: Montana State Library Commission  
 
From: Jennie Stapp, State Librarian and staff  
   
Date: June 15, 2022 
 
Re: 2022 Library Directors’ Institute Report 
 
This informational report is provided to the Commission to closeout the project and 
share how the event met the outcomes intended for the Institute when it was originally 
approved in 2019. 
 
Please let staff know if you have any questions after reading the report. 
 


